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' Quite frankly we are having a diffioult time trying to
xeep the timber permit sccouts from your Agency in order, Therefore,
will you kindly see to it that in future when making out receipts for
timber dues you show on the receipt or on your retura the species, the
pumber of feet cut and the pormit number under which the timber was
sut. Where two Or more permit numbers are shown on the regeipt it is
imperetive that we know how much of the payment is to be applied on
sach permit. Your close attention to this matter will be very much ap-
preciated.

b

L. W, ‘MocOytcheon,
Chief Treasury Officear,

—— I
PUBLIC ARCHIVES
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA/




